From: Stefano Cavallin

To: Roxanne Renaud
Subject: Re: Request to remove designation
Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 10:34:53 AM
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Hi Roxanne,

Bandit has previously had obidience training. Bandit is alwayts on his leash when he is not in
the completely fenced in back yard and is extremely responsive to commands. | would like to
invite anyone from the committee to meet Bandit to see his misdemeanor as well as his
behaviour. If you require character witnesses for Banditfrom neighbours, groomers, vet as
well as other people that he has interacted with | will be happy to get one together for you.
Please let me know if you require additional information.

Regards,

Stefano

From: Roxanne Renaud <rrenaud@lasalle.ca>
Sent: May 9, 2022 12:09 PM

Tos Stefano Cavalln

Subject: RE: Request to remove designation
Hello,

I'd like to confirm if the dog has attended obedience training and what other
steps have you been following to keep the dog under control?

Thanks,

Roxanne Renaud

Compliance Officer,
Town of LaSalle

AGL.
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. It is confidential and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. Any use, distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or an employee/agent responsible for delivering the
communication to the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

From: Stefano Covalin

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2022 9:59 AM
To: Roxanne Renaud <rrenaud@lasalle.ca>

ce: Coin

Subject: Request to remove designation

Good morning Roxanne,

Thank you for the follow up call this morning regarding the dangerous dog designation for
Bandit residing at 155 Jolly Ave.

| would like to request the removal of the dangerous dog designation for Bandit. All
compliance requests have been followed as per your request. There have not been any
further incidents.

Please let me know if you require any additional information to proceed with this request.
Regards,

Stefano Cavallin

cc: Calvin Magee Cavallin

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



